
 

 
 

30 November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
  
We are delighted to be able to share the details of the Summer 2023 Leavers Prom, 
on Friday 30 June in the Derby Suite at the Queen’s Stand, Epsom Racecourse, arriving from 
6.30pm to be seated to eat at 8.00pm, with carriages at 11pm. 
  
The fully inclusive cost of the event is £55. A deposit of £15 is requested by 14 December to 
reserve a place at this prestigious event and we have set up an instalment plan on Parent Pay so 
that the remaining cost can be spread across the following four months at £10 per month (14 
January, 14 February, 14 March 14 April), or can paid in full. 
  
Students must have demonstrated good attendance and behaviour in order to attend this 
event. We have been highlighting this to students in assemblies since the start of the academic 
year. Tickets may be withdrawn, without refund, if there are serious behaviour incidents between 
now and the night of the event. There will be no alcoholic drinks available during the evening and 
we ask that you make sure that students do not drink alcohol before arriving.  If this proves to be 
the case, they will not be admitted and no refund will be given. 
  
Dress at the Prom will be formal. 
  
Parents may like to plan in advance the transport options for this event such as car-sharing lifts 
or booking taxis, as it is a bit further afield and we know that taxi firms can get booked up on 
these dates that are popular for Proms. 
  
The last few years have been an incredibly difficult time for many young people and so we hope 
that they will all join us to celebrate their successes as we wish them well in their chosen paths 
and careers. 
  
May I take this opportunity of saying how much I have enjoyed being their Head of Year and to 
thank you for your support over the years. 
 
Best wishes  
 
Mrs R Miller     
Head of Year 11         

https://www.parentpay.com/public/client/security/#/login

